
 

EMERGENCY    

ACTION FOR 

MANUFACTURED 

HOMES         

LOCATED  IN 

County of Yolo 

Development Services  

Building Inspection Division 

FIRE HAZARD               

SEVERITY ZONES 

The emergency action requires all manufactured homes, mobile homes, multifamily 

manufactured homes, and commercial modular buildings installed or intended to be 

installed in a Fire Hazard Severity Zone within a State Responsibility Area or in any 

Local Responsibility Area to be constructed with a ignition resistant construction  

system. All building permits applied for on or after September 1, 2008 are subject to 

these requirements. For more information please contact our office at (530) 666-8775 

or visit our web site at yolocounty.org  , Planning and Public Works Department, 

“News and Events”. 


